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City of San Dimas Office of the City Manager – Update August 10, 2020 

Latest Updates: 
• As fire season approaches California Department of Forestry and Fire Protection recommends six 

“P’s” to keep ready in case of immediate evacuation. 
o People and pets 
o Papers, phone numbers, important documents,  
o Prescriptions, vitamins, and eyeglasses 
o Pictures, irreplaceable memorabilia 
o Personal computer hard drive and disks 
o “Plastic” (credit cards, ATM cards) and cash 

• The Los Angeles County Department of Public Health reminds us to avoid the three “C’s” with 
people outside your household. 

o Crowds 
o Confined Spaces 
o Close Contact  

• When caring for family positive for COVID-19, dirty laundry from a family member who has 
COVID-19 can be washed with other family items, but use the warmest water setting and dry 
items completely. Wear disposable gloves when handling dirty laundry from a person who is sick. 
Remove  gloves and wash hands right away. 

• Los Angeles County COVID-19 Rent Relief program will be accepting applications starting August 
17 to August 31, 2020. Click here for more information  

• Due to college students being forced to stay at home because of COVID-19, the City is still 
providing a special College Student Overnight Parking Permit. Below are the requirements for a 
Temporary College student Overnight Parking Permit that will be valid for the remainder of 2020:  

o Must show proof of a current student ID  
o Must show proof of a current class curriculum (last semester OK)  
o Must show proof of a valid San Dimas address 
o Must submit the following required vehicle information:  

 Vehicle Make 
 Vehicle Model 
 Vehicle License Plate Number  
 Vehicle Color 
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